
January 17, 2021 

To Whom it may Concern, 

It has come to my attention that there will possibly be a bill passed concerning conversion therapy.  I am 
deeply distressed about this for the perpetuation of what this could mean for our country.  This is overly 
concerning regarding discriminating against any persons by denying their equal rights to receive the 
support or therapy of their choosing, concerning their sexuality, gender identity, sexual addictions, and 
sexual behaviour.   

I have been a witness to those who have benefitted from therapy and support from professional 
counsel. It would be terribly determinantal to have these resources banned due to this passing of the bill 
C 6 that so many would need during the very confusing and vulnerable “environments “that some are 
subjected too.  

 

Sincerely, 

Serena  

 


